Amber Noworatzl_(z

From: Brett Vanderkin

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 12:24 PM

To: Bill Schlei

Cc: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Fwd: External: Parking on S 13th St. South of Grand Ave.

Good Afternoon Alder Schlei,
Could we add this to a discussion for January’s Public Safety Committee meeting?

Thank You.

Respectfully, a coc. LU n_Sa'@/
Alderman Brett Vanderkin &LCK’ n.7

District 1 City of Manitowoc
| ace. unsafe
gt v

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: John dodge <semiretired3457@yahoo.com>

Date: December 9, 2022 at 11:37:53 AM CST

To: Brett Vanderkin <bvanderkin@manitowoc.org>

Subject: External: Parking on S 13th St. South of Grand Ave.

Dear Sir, | ask that you look into parking on this Street.as the neighbor continually parks on the road and
is a hazard to traffic and city vehicles

trying to do plowing/salting during the winter months and also the garbage service equipment. This is not
to mention emergency vehicles if there is

a need. This part of thirteenth St. is unimproved and has no curb/gutter or sidewalk. The street is narrow
as for two vehicles to pass and that is it.

This road is used by my wife and myself as our garage is on S. 13th St. and also the neighbor to the
south also uses this to access there property.

| believe the city needs to make this part of 13th . St. no parking as it causes undue hardship for traffic
as there is only one lane available when a

vehicle is parked on the street. | have previously contacted the city P.D. and they state there is no
ordinance prohibiting this. | have also E-Mailed

you at least twice with no response.
John M. Dodge
1223 Grand Ave.



Manitowoc, Wi.
920-901-5648

| look forward to hearing from you on this matter!

Be Alert !
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